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Neighborhood Grant  
 

 

The city of Fort Wayne has a grant for registered Neighborhood 

Associations. Woodland Lake would like to apply but we need your 

input. Please click here to take the survey. Please complete the survey 

by Friday, February 9, 2024 so that the board can put together the 

rationale and other information required to apply for the grant. 
 

 

Road Work Update 
 

 

Phase II of Woodland Lake Concrete Street Project is currently being bid 

out. We should have more information to report in March.  

  

Phase I road work will resume in March. More information will be shared 

in the February Newsletter.  
 

 

https://shoutout.wix.com/so/bcOrXSTj0/c?w=25Bcjj93wrTsnQnbSESIECraT4kAurmC6SBR281dZAI.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZG1IRWJYZzNSX3oybWcxRG1jNllyRGdST3ZlV3dURmF0WlUwbmFDSC1EWjlrSm9RL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rIiwiciI6ImYwY2RmNjRhLWM0NDItNDI3Ni04NjgwLTk1ZWFiOGRhM2EwOSIsIm0iOiJscCJ9


Social Committee 
 

 

Interested in helping out with some social events? We need a couple of 

residents to step up and help lead some fun events. If you are interested 

in helping or sharing ideas please contact Allison via email at 

accounting@woodlandlake.net. 
 

 

New Board Members 
 

 

Interested in serving on the Woodland Lake Board of Directors? We are 

looking for new members that are interested in helping keep Woodland 

Lake a top notch association. Duties include attending monthly board 

meetings, fostering a sense of community, having a love for Woodland 

Lake, and wanting to help make Woodland Lake better than it is already. 

  

If interested please contact Karen Richardville @ 

krrichardville@gmail.com 
 

 

9519 Watergrove Trl. Update 
 

 

The owners of 9519 Watergrove Trail have until February 4, 2024 to 

respond to the neighborhood attorney. The board will have more 

information to share in the February newsletter.  
 

 



Soliciting 
 

 

Woodland Lake is a non-soliciting neighborhood. If someone comes to 

your door to solicit an item, please kindly tell them we do not allow 

soliciting and ask them to leave the neighborhood. If they refuse you can 

call the Fort Wayne Police Department Non-emergency number at (260) 

427-1222 to report the incident and/or have an officer sent out.  
 

 

Annual Meeting 
 

 

Mark your calendar for Monday, June 3rd, 2024 for our Annual Meeting 

at Covenant United Methodist Church.  

  

Doors open/Food Served at 6pm 

Association Meeting at 7pm 

  

We will once again invite Captain Dan Ingram with the FWPD, Russ Jehl 

with City Council. This year we also will extend an invite to the City of 

Fort Wayne Street Project Manager Greg McDirmit and Casey Hipskind 

of Hipskind Concrete.  

  

The board will provide a recap of this past fiscal year and projections for 

the upcoming fiscal year. In addition to the approval of 2024-2025 

Association Budget and Election of New Board of Directors. 
 

 



New Residents 
 

 

None to report this month.  

Two (2) homes were recently sold and one (1) is actively for sale. 
 

 

  
 

 


